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Wednesday, 4 November 2020 
 
 
«AddressBlock» 
 
 
Dear «GreetingLine» 
 
Re: COVID-19 Update –  Keeping safe while restrictions ease 
 
As the weather is now warming up, it’s especially pleasing to see that 
some sense of normality is returning to our lives in Victoria. Thankfully 
restrictions have eased and hopefully will continue easing over the 
coming weeks. 
 
While the lockdown has been extremely difficult for us all, there’s no 
doubt that we are in an excellent position now to keep the spread of 
Covid-19 under control.  
 
Although we can’t be complacent, we have to be vigilant in the weeks 
and months to come. We also need to ensure that the choices we make 
every day continue to keep us all Covid Safe.  
 
What you can do to stay COVID Safe: 

 Practise good hygiene by regularly and thoroughly wash your hands 

 If you’re out, maintain physical distancing, keeping at least 1.5 
metres away from others  

 Wear a mask when you leave home  

 Wear a mask if you have other people from outside your household 
in your home  

 If you feel unwell, get tested and return home immediately  

 Cough and sneeze into a tissue or your elbow  

 Outdoor activities are safer for everyone 
 

To stay up to date and find out the latest information and restrictions as 
advised by the Victorian Government please visit:  
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www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus/english or call the Coronavirus Hotline 
on 1800 675 398 (24 Hours). If you need an interpreter, call TIS National on 
131 450.  Please keep Triple Zero (000) for emergencies only. 
 
We are here to help, so feel free to contact your usual Wintringham 
contact person if you have questions or concerns about the ongoing 
changes. 
 
Despite these significant improvements, let’s continue to take 
precautions to keep ourselves, our loved ones, our workers and the 
community safe.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Bryan Lipmann AM 
CEO/Founder 

http://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus/english

